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Boys & Girls Clubs of the Emerald Coast will be extending  
Programming hours starting 2018 -2019 School Year 

 
 
FORT WALTON BEACH, Florida [June 19, 2018] – Boys & Girls Clubs of the Emerald Coast, a leader in 
youth development, is excited to share that they will be extending program service hours to create a 
bigger impact on members.  The organization, which is celebrating 50 years of service this year, 
continues to inspire kids to build great futures.   
 
“I am personally excited about these changes.  We are leaders in youth development, this is what 
leaders do.  They do more than what is expected, in turn deepening the impact our Clubs have on our 
communities,” says Shervin Rassa, Chief Executive Officer.  “These changes will allow Clubs to create a 
deeper bond with their members, family and community.”  
 
Starting the 2018-2019 school year, all Okaloosa, Escambia and Walton County Clubs will extend after-
school hours until 7:00PM daily.  Fort Walton Beach and Pensacola Teen Clubs will have additional 
extended hours on Tuesdays and Thursdays until 8:00PM.  Teen Clubs will also provide current 
members with Day Passes so they can share with their friends and invite them to see what is 
happening in the Club and get involved.     
 
Clubs will also host family-style dinners two nights a month that will be open to members and their 
family.  Dinners will create another opportunity for parents to become more engaged in Club activities 
and better acquainted with the staff.   
 
Boys & Girls Clubs of the Emerald Coast continues to evolve their services and programming to meet 
the needs of the communities they are a part of.  After-school program registration will begin in mid-
July.  Contact your local Club for more information.   
 
About Boys & Girls Clubs of the Emerald Coast 
The Boys & Girls Clubs of the Emerald Coast was founded in 1968 with the mission “To enable all young 
people, especially those that need us most, to reach their full potential as productive, caring and 
responsible citizens.” 
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